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Alcuran, Matthew

To: Bob & Josie Rodriguez
Subject: RE: development dept.

From: Bob & Josie Rodriguez <rpnovass@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 12:09 PM 
To: Alcuran, Matthew <Matthew.Alcuran@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: development dept. 
 
We do not want to see a 10 -plex at the proposed 703 E. Costilla, as it is now a very busy street on El Paso, 550 S. El 
Paso  419 S. El Paso and then we have the School down the street coming up to El Paso, along with all the traffic coming 
from 520 S. El Paso, there is a blind spot at that corner, which is S. El Paso and Cimarron street,  with the 10-plex it will 
be even worse, people driving are not obeying stop signs in this neighborhood as it is now. Along with poor drainage on 
these two streets, no we don’t want to see this happening. But of course if the city wants it they will make it happen 
anyway. This is just our opinion, you asked for. Thanks for your time,  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


